
From: Melissa Cartwright < >  
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 7:04 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; 

 
Subject: Application reference number PLRZ20240003 

 

 

Dear Galiano LTC,  

 

I  support the zoning application for 832 Galiano Way to a site specific zoning. For residents to continue living and 
thriving on Galiano small businesses require expanded commercial optionality of land use as is being requested in 
this thoughtful application. At some point or another every islander is in need of machinery and materials which in 
turn need a works yard/storage area. Islanders and visitors will be happy to support a small island cidery  tasting 
room, as Galiano at present has no cider, beer or wine being made on island and this would be a welcome addition. 

 

Melissa  Cartwright 

 

 


